
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 

            Contact:  
     

Joe Verkennes 
Director of Marketing  

(734) 384-4207 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE PAUL  
AND LAURA BRAUNLICH MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

 
 MONROE, Mich. -- The Foundation at MCCC has awarded the Paul and Laura Braunlich Memorial 

Scholarship to Addison White. The $1,500 scholarship is to be used for tuition, fees, supplies and 

books. 

 White of Monroe is a 2019 graduate of Saint Mary Catholic Central. She 

will be studying nursing while attending MCCC. White was a member of Interact 

Club, National Honor Society and Student Ambassadors.  Addison is the daughter of 

William and Julie White.  

 To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must be a graduate of SMCC, 

display academic achievement and involvement in student activities and community service. 

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC Financial 

Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact 

The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4206. 
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